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Dear Sirs,

We choose live in a quiet, peaceful rural location, and consider the lack of good
public transport or rapid internet a small price to pay for that peace which we value
as essential for our well being. We are very worried that, if the project is allowed to
go ahead, our environment will change very rapidly into an industrial landscape,
still without good public transport or rapid internet and our mental health will suffer.
The knock on effects of the changes will reduce the value of our property and
make it very difficult to sell which is another factor causing us concern .
We strongly feel that the company behind the project has no respect for the
countryside, its fauna and flora or its human residents. They are only interested in
financial gain whatever the cost to the community.

Please put our minds at rest and reject the planning application.

Yours sincerely

Mike and Sue Dewsbury




